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Health Select 
Committee 

 
21 September 2010 

 
Yarm GP Practice Development 
 
 
Summary 
 
 
The Committee are requested to consider the information provided in relation to the 
proposed Yarm GP Practice, and to record their views for submission to the PCT and 
Practice. 
 
 
Detail 
 
1. Attached to this covering report is a briefing that outlines proposals for a re-
 developed medical centre in Yarm (Appendix 1).  The proposal is to replace 
 the current Yarm Medical Practice with a new building on an adjacent site.  
 The development is scheduled to begin in January 2011, with completion in 
 January 2012.  GP and community services will continue in the current 
 building until the new build is complete. 
 
2. Engagement activity has taken place during the summer period, and the 
 detail is attached at Appendix 2.          
 
3. Representatives of the Practice and the PCT will be in attendance at the 
 meeting in order to brief Members on the issues.  Members are asked to 
 consider the information provided, seek clarification where necessary and 
 record their views on the proposals    
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Peter Mennear   
Post:  Scrutiny Officer             
Tel.: 01642 528957 
Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk   


